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Hello, Kean Adjunct Professor Members of KUAFF AFT Local 6024, 

 

My name is Rosanne R. Vernon.  I have been involved in higher education for many years. I am 

passionate about advocating for the adjunct faculty population. Being an adjunct instructor 

myself, I am aware of the many challenges that we face in the classroom for our students as well 

as challenges that we face as we navigate our roles in our fields of expertise.  

 

My experiences have included many facets of education to include instruction of English, 

grammar, writing and communications at the college level of education. I am also a higher 

education administrator, which allows me to experience education from a number of 

perspectives.  

 

I hold an undergraduate degree in English and Communications with a master’s degree in Adult 

Education.  At this time, I am completing the research phase of a Doctoral Degree in English as a 

Second Language for adult learners.  This education experience will serve to support curriculum 

development at higher levels of education.  

 

I am welcoming the opportunity to work as a union representative over the upcoming years as we 

implement changes and meet new challenges to support our adjunct community.  

 

I am truly proud to continue my union work in support of our Kean adjuncts, and I hope you will 

continue to support me as your secretary.  

 

Thank you 

Rosanne R. Vernon 


